
If our students were asked to name one of the year's most memorable events, most would 
say English Week. English Week was held twice this year to promote respect, perseverance, and 
diligence. Activities were carried out in the classroom and during recess time. Students were taught 
about the importance of the values through various activities such as storytelling, role-playing, and 
class discussion. By the end of English Week, each class wrote an acrostic poem about the values 
and presented their excellent work. Game booths were also set up to make the learning process more 
enjoyable and memorable. English Week truly offers a valuable opportunity for our students to embrace 
the values and become well-rounded individuals.
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